
 
 
May 4th, 2020 
 
Eric Holliday 
Director of Food Services 
Alvord Unified School District 
7377 Jurupa Avenue 
Riverside, CA 92504 
 
 
Dear Eric, 
 
Thank you for agreeing to piggyback on the Murrieta Valley Unified School Districts’ RFP 
#052017-FRESH DAIRY ITEMS for the 2020-2021 school year. We are pleased to do so. 
 
Driftwood Dairy agrees to allow the Alvord Unified School District to piggyback on the Murrieta 
Valley Unified School Districts’ RFP #052017-FRESH DAIRY ITEMS for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
Please confirm by signing below and return to my office via fax, e-mail, or mail. 
 
I would like to thank you and your District for choosing Driftwood Dairy to be your supplier of 
dairy and juice products! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Dolan 
VP Sales 
 
I agree to piggyback on the Murrieta Valley Unified School Districts’ RFP #052017-FRESH DAIRY 
ITEMS for the 2020-2020 school year. 
 
 
__________________________________   ______________________ 
Signature       Date 


